VPC Executive Board (DRAFT) Meeting Minutes – 3/9/2010
Present: Paul Carlile, Rich Larsen, Brock Richardson, AJ Seibel and Ryan McCall 

· March 2010 board minutes accepted and approved for posting to VPC website with suggested changes to VPC website
· Board Duty Calendar for April & May (stuff for the board to accomplish)
	April
	Spring trip schedule posted to Message Board
	AD/VP
	done

	
	Spring West River release Trip???
	BOARD!
	done

	
	Swift Water Rescue Course – late May
	Ed/Safety
	In progress

	
	Work on novice clinic
	Ed/Safety
	In progress

	
	Initial discussion/planning for June potluck
	Pres
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	May
	Spring trip schedule continues
	Club
	

	
	Discussion/Planning for June potluck
	Pres
	

	
	Finalize work for novice clinic
	Ed/Safety
	

	
	Work up summer Bow and Stern
	CD/Sec
	

	
	Work up summer trip schedule (June, July & August)
	AD/VP
	

	
	Initial discussions for  Level II Clinic
	Ed/Safety
	

	
	Compile Hydro and scheduled recreational release schedule for North East
	VP/SEC/WM
	

	
	Compile Festival/Events list for summer/fall for North East
	VP/Sec/WM
	

	
	NH Races Recap
	Race Committee
	done

	
	AW payment
	Tres
	


· Pool Sessions

· Good pool sessions this year – plenty of use.
· W/O the refund of the moved around session or paying for the janitorial fees we are currently at $85 to the good.
· Film Fest

· BINGO – Film fest was a success  
· We are paid $685…brought in ~$800 with some more still trickling in.  
· ~ Net $150
· Really need to get a set of SOPs down on paper for this so that if and when Chris decided to bag his current role with the club we have a road map!!!!!
· New Haven Race

· Another Success – 23 Participants
· At least that many helping out as safety or with logistics

· Close to 100 spectators on a day that never broke 30 degrees

· Had Bristol Bakery, VRC and VPC on hand working booths…We got one member from John’s effort.  20 free memberships were passed out with the golf shirts…none turned in yet.

· All Fees and ACA insurance requirements were met and submitted within 3 weeks of the event.
· Active Members
· The board needs to do a better job of reaching out to new members and bringing them into the fray…this is both experienced and those that aren’t
· AW/West River
· We got a spring release with an advanced warning so folks could plan for it!!!

· Brock has worked up a THANK-YOU to submit to the ACoE (will cc this to other interested parties when it goes out)

· Ryan will work closely with Brock on getting this to the appropriate agencies in a timely manner.
· Club Clinics

· Novice

· Mark is on it….
· Date set for first weekend of June (6/5 & 6)

· Level II

· Need more volunteers than last year 
· Date set for 7/10 & 11
· Need to nail down more details

· Registration is up and running – Thank you Tony

· Need to check in with Eric and Barb about them doing the food again
· SWR Clinic 5/2 (North Branch Nature Center)
· Trip Leaders are Free
· Non Trip Leaders Pay $50

· Non VPC member pays $150

· MISC stuff (some of this is hold over from the February meeting)
· VRC/NBW

· We sold all but 4 tix.  Drawing will be 5/15
· Need for better procedure documentation (Still needs done)
· Chris will email Ryan step-by-step pool set up process

· Chris/Ryan will develop Film fest step by step…

· Building Community with in the paddling community and through the VPC (The Future of the Club)
· We dance around this – We seriously need to discuss this with the full board and get a handle on how we want to make it happen or not.  What is the direction of this organization – we need to decide and then commit to making it happen.

· Next Board meeting
· ??? – location TBD
· Things to discuss

· Board Responsibility Calendar
· Finalize 2010 goals

· Novice, b-tweener & level II Clinics – Set date

· Increasing Community in the Club
· Status of Board letter to AW
